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€€ Thanks from Walton Parish Nursing

Walton Parish Nursing is extremely grateful for the grant awarded from the East Suffolk Community
Partnerships.

The grant goes towards funding for our Parish Nurse.

Our Parish Nursing scheme works within the community of Walton, Felixstowe where we have identified
many health needs.

Our work is particularly with the elderly & those with mental or emotional issues.
We work alongside the NHS & “fill the gaps” providing a service not available on the NHS.

We offer a variety of support groups, chair-based-exercise classes, counselling, transport, advice & support
for short-term & long-term clients. This can include clients with debilitating diseases & end-of-life care.

There has always been a need in Walton for such health care but with the Covid Pandemic the need became
more desperate & was greatly valued during lockdowns & after when social isolation, loneliness & mental
stress became more acute.

We are so lfortunate to have two professional & highly skilled Parish Nurses in Lorna & John who provide a
wonderful service for the people of Walton.

Many thanks again for the grant.
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